
WARD 2
TOWN HALL MEETING
Councilmember Jack Evans and DC Water General 
Manager George S. Hawkins are co-hosting a town 
hall meeting to discuss water projects and issues  
impacting your community.

	 • Water Rates	 • Billing Issues
	 • Clean Rivers	 • Infrastructure 
	 • Drinking Water	 • Job Opportunities 
	 • Construction Projects

For more information, visit dcwater.com/rates or  
call the DC Water Office of External Affairs at  
(202) 787-2200.

JACK EVANS
COUNCILMEMBER
WARD TWO

THURSDAY, APRIL 7, 2016 • 6:30-8:30 p.m.
Georgetown Neighborhood Library (Lower Level), 3260 R Street, NW


